
Dear Editors:

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewer’ comments concerning our

manuscript entitled “Long-term control of melanoma brain metastases: A case of

intracranial infection and involuntary drug reduction during the COVID-19

pandemic” (ID: 61077). We have studied the valuable comments from you and

the reviewer carefully and tried our best to revise the manuscript. The point to

point responds to the reviewer’s comments are listed as following:

Reviewer #1:

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good)

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing)

Conclusion: Accept (General priority)

Specific Comments to Authors: The manuscript is well written, does not require

any revision

Response: We thank the Reviewer for the approval of our manuscript.

Science editor

(1) The “Author Contributions” section is missing. Please provide the author

contributions;

Response: We are sorry for the missing and we have added the “Author

Contributions”.



(2) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original

figure documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to

ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the

editor.

Response: We have provided the original figure documents in PowerPoint

format.

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.

Best wishes,

Dr. Chuan-Liang Cui

Corresponding Author


